
Livonia Public Schools
Elementary Programs & District Services

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: William Green, Director of Elementary Programs & District Services

Date: February 10, 2025

Subject: Young Fives and Kindergarten 2025-2026 Registration Update

I am requesting to be placed on the Curriculum Committee agenda of the Committee 
of the Whole meeting of February 10, 2025. I would like to present an update to the 
Board of Education regarding Young Fives and Kindergarten registration set to begin 
on March 1, 2025.

Parent Information Night is on April 22, 2025, at each elementary building, and 
Roundup is on May 21, 2025 (Buchanan, Grant, Hayes, Kennedy and Randolph) and 
May 22, 2025 (Cleveland, Coolidge, Hoover, Roosevelt and Rosedale). Thank you for 
the consideration of my request.
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